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9th November 2020 

Dear Parent/Carers 

Sixth Form Virtual Open Evening  -  Wednesday 11th November 2020      
   
Normally, we would be inviting you in person to come and meet our staff, familiarise yourselves with the Level 3 
curriculum, understand the entry requirements and explore the opportunities available to students in The Piggott School 
Sixth Form.  This will sadly not be possible this year but we are in the process of creating an exciting virtual experience 
which will be available from 11th November. 
 
I am writing to invite you to take a virtual tour of The Piggott School Sixth Form and find out how learning with us will set 
you up to embark on life beyond school with courage and confidence.  Our sixth form students are always the first to 
talk about our warm and friendly atmosphere, where staff and students have mutual respect and an open rapport. We 
pride ourselves on providing an inclusive education and our highly experienced teachers ensure that each and every 
student reaches their potential through real academic commitment, enriching opportunities and engagement in school 
life. Our sixth form students benefit from attending a school that lives up to its values and empowers young people to 
become resilient, life-long learners.  
  
We are extremely proud of our outstanding success rates in both academic and vocational courses over recent 
years.  We achieved exceptional A-Level results in Summer 2020 (48% A*- A; 80% A*- B and 95% A*- C). 100% pass rate 
in vocational subjects with 96% of students achieving a merit or higher.  These results put The Piggott School in the top 
5% of schools in the country.   Our success rates demonstrate the hard work and commitment of students and the high 
quality teaching and support offered by staff.  Equally, the Sixth Form provides a wealth of opportunities for personal 
development – an area noted as “outstanding” by OFSTED in 2017. 
 
Please visit our website – www.piggottschool.org - from 9am on Wednesday 11th November. I do hope you find this 
virtual tour helpful in conjunction with our detailed on line prospectus and application form. If you do have any 
additional queries, please feel free to contact me or our Sixth Form Administrator, Mrs Fish. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 

Mr A Dusterhoft 

Head of Sixth Form 
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